
We all love Birubi Beach, but during the holidays, we love it a bit too much. 
During the Easter holidays, traffic control and parking changes are implemented to make 
access to Birubi Headland a little easier for everyone. As there is limited parking we 
encourage you to take some time to plan your trip ahead.

Easter holiday traffic changes 

Traffic control at Birubi Headland will operate 8am to 2pm (may be longer or shorter 
pending volume or traffic) on the following dates: 
•	 Good Friday, 7 April 2023
•	 Easter Saturday, 8 April 2023
•	 Easter Sunday, 9 April 2023
•	 Easter Monday, 10 April 2023 

Also, parking is not permitted on the eastern side of James Paterson Street, Anna Bay 
between 6am to 6pm during the holiday period. 

Other beach options

Port Stephens is home to more than 26 bays and beaches with other patrolled surf 
beaches at One Mile Beach and Fingal Beach. For more information visit  
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